

















August 28, 1997








Wesley M. Franklin


Executive Director


California Public Utilities Commission


State Office Building


Room 5222


505 Van Ness Avenue


San Francisco, CA 92102





Subject:   Request for Seven-day Extension to File Comments�    to August 15, 1997 Direct Access Workshop Report





Dear Mr. Franklin:





Administrative Law Judge John S. Wong’s Ruling of July 9, 1997 directed parties to file by September 2, 1997 comments to the Energy Division’s August 15, 1997 Workshop Report entitled “Direct Access Pro Forma Tariffs and Service Agreements Workshop Report”.  For the reasons discussed below, the utilities and “The Alliance”, the members of which are listed in Attachment 5 of the workshop report, request a seven-day extension to file comments on the report.





The three major California investor-owned electric utilities, Southern California Edison (Edison), Pacific Gas and Electric (PG&E) and San Diego Gas and Electric (SDG&E) are working together with the Alliance to develop, to the extent possible, a uniform set of tariffs acceptable to all stakeholders.  During the past week, we have had several meetings and expect further progress to continue during our negotiations tomorrow.  Because our efforts will not be completed in time to submit workshop report comments by September 2, 1997, the utilities and the Alliance collectively request an extension to Tuesday, September 9, 1997.





Please be advised that we have discussed this extension with ALJ Wong, and he is supportive of our request.  We thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.





	Sincerely,














	Paul A. Szymanski





cc:	ALJ Wong


	Steve Roskow


	Service List in R. 94-04-031/I.94-04-032


